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Tuesday 28 June 2022 Term 2 Week 10 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Wednesday 29 June NC Rugby Union Trials 

 NC Girls Rugby 7’s 

Thursday 30 June Stage 3 Eureka Excursion 

 Teacher Industrial Action 

 NO Playgroup 

Friday 1 July KPS Athletics Carnival 

 Last Day Term 2 

Tuesday  19 July Term 3 commences for  

 students 

Thursday 21 July NC Softball 

Friday 22 July All Schools Cross Country  

 Championships 

Tuesday 26 July Kindy Currumbin Excursion 

Saturday 30 July P&C Trivia Night 

Tuesday 2 August NSW/PSSA Primary Girls  

 Football Championships 

Friday 5 August Tweed District Athletics 

8-10 August Stage 3 Camp Maranatha 

15-17 August Stage 2 Camp Tallebudgera 

Congratulations must also go to our Rugby Union boys’ and 
girls’ teams, that won both their competitions at the PSSA 
gala day. A huge congratulations needs to go to our girls’ 
soccer team that won the knock out today against Pottsville 
Beach Public School. Our Netball team competed at the 
PSSA gala day too, winning the first 3 games but finally  
getting knocked out in the 4th by Ocean Shores PS.  

Well done to the students in all these sports and a huge 
thanks to the parents that either drove students or came 
along and supported them, we couldn’t do it without you all. 

Our debating team went to Bogangar and competed this 
week. They were amazing and won against Banora Point Public 
School, although lost to Tweed Heads Public School. The 
follow up day will be in week 2 of Term 3 for the second half 
of the Premiers Debating gala day. Well done! 

Our KPS Game Changer teams recently submitted their 
entries for the state wide Game Changer competition. The 
team, ‘Little Things Matter’, was selected from nearly 300 
submissions from across the state to participate in this 
year's Game Changer Challenge semi-final event in Coffs 
Harbour on 25 July 2022! The judging panel was  
unanimously impressed with their passion, empathy, and the 
research the team presented about their understanding of 
the wicked problem! Well done team and congratulations to 
all teams that took part. 

This Thursday Kingscliff Public School will be running with 
minimal supervision, due to Industrial Action. The Year 5 
and 6 excursion however, will still be going ahead. The rest 
of the school will only have a handful of teachers on site. 

This Friday we have the combined Athletics Carnival down 
near the Cudgen Football fields at Walter Peate Reserve. 
This is the first time that K -6 will be holding the Athletics 
Carnival on the same day and all parents, carers and friends 
are invited to come along and watch. The P&C have organised 
food trucks with Pizza, Mexican, snow cones and coffee van 
providing food and drinks on the day. Students can dress in 
house colours but don’t forget a hat and sunscreen. 

On Friday student academic reports will be available 
through the Sentral Parent Portal. There has been a Seesaw 
message, Facebook post and email about the parents portal 
and how to access it. If you have requested a printed  
report, then these will go home via mail on Friday. There was 
also information on how to book a Student Learning  
Conversation with your child’s teacher as well. Student 
Learning Conversations will be taking place on Thursday 21st 
July, when we return to school. 

Have a lovely last week of Term and an even better holiday. 
School returns on Tuesday 19th July. 

 

 

Belinda Mirana 

Relieving Principal 

Paint Room 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

We made it to the last week of Term 2! Only a few more 
days until holidays. 

I have been so proud of all our students over the past week, 
putting so much time and effort into an array of events,  
including sport, STEM and debating. Every student has  
represented us with pride and been exceptional at displaying 
our PBL expectations of being, safe, responsible,  
respectful and resilient. 

Just this week we had 4 STEM teams represent KPS at the 
Coastal Learning Community STEM competition at Kingscliff 
High School. I would like to congratulate ‘Chuck ‘em Balls’ 
for winning the most popular STEM project, as voted by the 
High School students and ‘Best Bowl’ for coming first overall 
in the CLC STEM 
competition. 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Student Reports via Parent Portal 

Please ensure you have registered for access to the  
Parent Portal prior to the release of reports at the end 
of this week. 

If you require any assistance, please contact the school 
office. 

Parents/carers can access the Parent Portal through the 
school website to view reports and attendance. 
 

Athletics Carnival - Friday 1 July 

Permission forms and payment are now overdue. Please 
return forms and payment ASAP. 
 

Kindy Currumbin Wildlife Sanctuary Excursion 

Permission notes have gone home with students for the 
Currumbin Wildlife Excursion on Tuesday 26 July.  Please 
return the permission form together with payment as 
soon as possible. 
 

Education Hardship Fund 

Please advise the office if you wish to use the Education 
Hardship Fund as a payment option for excursions, sport, 
uniform, canteen, etc. 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 

 
PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

Hardship/Flood Fund - to be written clearly on bag if using fund 

as payment. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

Thursday 30 June 

Katherine 

Friday 1 July 

Athletics Carnival 

Thursday 21 July 

Katherine 

Friday 22 July 

Leisa, Jean 

    
UNIFORMS 
 
The school office is able to order uniforms for families 
using the Education Hardship Fund.  Orders must be 
made through the office.  Please contact the office if 
you would like to place an order. 

The office has a limited supply of track pants available 
for the winter months, new and second hand.  We also 
have other second hand uniforms available.  Please check 
with the office if we have your size. 
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SPORT 

Boys and Girls Rugby Union 

Congratulations to our boys and girls Rugby Union teams 
who were undefeated yesterday at the Rugby Union Gala 
Day. Supercoach Mr Mison was extremely proud of how 
well they played and their excellent behaviour on the 
day. 
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Kingscliff Public School 
KIMP Big Band Performance 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


